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Lake County Commissioners Join with Laketran to Celebrate ‘Ohio Loves Transit 

Week’ 

PAINESVILLE, Ohio, February 13, 2023– At the Commissioners meeting on February 9, 2023, the Board of 

Lake County Commissioners joined with Laketran CEO, Ben Capelle, to recognize the great work Laketran 

has done and continues to do to celebrate the sixth annual ‘Ohio Loves Transit Week’. 

Laketran celebrated ‘Ohio Loves Transit Week’ from 

February 6 through 11. Last week, Laketran celebrated by 

hosting a Customer Appreciation Event on Tuesday, and 

continued to surprise their customers along their route 

throughout the week.  

“We are very appreciative of the work that Laketran does 

for our community. Thank you, Ben Capelle, for joining 

with us here today to recognize the many programs 

Laketran offers to the Lake County Community,” said 

Commissioner John R. Hamercheck.  

“Laketran is a necessity to many in Lake County. I am 

grateful we have such a wonderful team at Laketran that 

works to continuously support our seniors and local 

communities,” said Commissioner John Plecnik. 

“Public transit is so important, I look forward to seeing what else Laketran does to better serve the 

residents of Lake County in the future,” said Commissioner Richard J. Regovich. 

“Thank you for having me. Ohio Loves Transit Week is a great time for us to celebrate with everybody and 

recognize the importance of transit around the state of Ohio. I certainly appreciate all the support we get 

from the Commissioner’s office with the appointment of all our great board members,” said Laketran CEO, 

Ben Capelle. 
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